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All,

As discussed with Rob today, Novo intends to abort efforts to continue insitu remediation of
excavated soil at the above Site. Novo intends to haul and dispose of all excavated soil at the Lea
Land Disposal facility. Novo will utilize native soils near the site to backfill the three excavation
areas. Note: each excavation area has been sampled per OCD regulations and have met all cleanup
standards.

Novo intends to begin site activities on October 23, 2022.
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact myself of Kurt Shipley of Novo to discuss.
Thank you

Bryan Haney, TX P.G
Senior Project Manager | 361.658.3126 |

Bryan.Haney@altamira-us.com
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